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NSPCC PANTS session 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

As part of our PSHE learning in reception, we talk to the children about how to keep themselves safe around others 
in an age-appropriate and sensitive manner. We will be using the NSPCC PANTS resources to allow us to do this and 
we will be teaching the children the NSPCC ‘PANTS’ rule. 

This will include a short video and song for children to watch and the class will talk about the following: 

P – privates are private 

A – Always remember your body belongs to you 

N – no means no 

T – Talk about secrets that upset you 

S – Speak up, someone can help 

Please be reassured that the sessions will not introduce any vocabulary of genital areas but will focus on children 
being confident to say no, understand that they should not show people those private areas of their body and should 
respect the privacy of others.  

I have attached the link to the video so you may watch ahead of the sessions and I am available for any questions or 
concerns you may have. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Kirsty Bradley 

Early Years Lead and Deputy Headteacher 


